
Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

Nov. 22, 2023

Dear Hudson City School District Families and Staff,

As we approach Thanksgiving, I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for all of
you.

To our entire Hudson City School District staff, I am continually amazed by your dedication and
creativity in finding new ways to engage our students in learning. Your tireless efforts have not
gone unnoticed, and I appreciate all that you do to make our schools a welcoming and
inspiring place for our students.

To our students, you are the reason we do what we do. Your enthusiasm for learning and your
willingness to adapt to new challenges is a testament to your strength and character. You are
the future, and I have no doubt that you will continue to make us proud.

To our families, I want to thank you for your unwavering support of our schools. Your
partnership is critical to the success of our students, and we are grateful for your trust and
confidence in us.

As we gather with our loved ones this Thanksgiving, let us remember the blessings in our lives
and the importance of supporting one another. Thank you for all that you do, and may you
have a safe and happy holiday.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Dr. Juliette Pennyman
Superintendent of Schools
Hudson City School District


